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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, September 5, 2017 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday,  
September 5, 2017, at 4:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034. 
 
Present: Barb May (Chair) and Heather Cramer, Superintendent 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology:  Excused due to district needs 

 Strategic Plan—Curricular Cycle:  The committee discussed the curricular rotation that the district needs in 

regards to updating and maintaining curriculum.  Mrs. Cramer will work on a plan for the committee to review. 

 

New Business: 

 Science Upadate—Sr. High—New science classes are up and running.  Enrollment in new classes was high enough to 
run both new classes. 

 Math Update—Sr. High—The Calculus class is being broadcast to Horicon.  Overall it is going very well.  The new 
Consumer Math class is getting high reviews from students who are feeling success in math. They have been grateful for 
the new offerings. 

 AP Psychology—The new AP class is up and running.  Students are excited about the new offering. 
 Parent Concern—Did not attend, rescheduled 

 Agriculture Program—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee that the AG cooperative with Dodgeland will end 
at semester.  We currently have 6 students in a small animal class that will run for the first semester.  Mrs. 
Cramer will update next month with options. 

 Technology Planning—The committee discussed the need to start thinking ahead for technology planning for 
the future of the district.   


